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John Bianchini is Chairman and CEO of Hatch, an international engineering services consultancy 
headquartered in Mississauga, Ontario. He has enjoyed a 38-year engineering career, having 
joined Hatch directly after graduating from the Chemical Engineering program at the University of 
Toronto. He is a natural leader and team builder who has led growth throughout the organization. 
 
He has led and managed projects spanning the globe and continues to play a leading role in the 
globalization of Hatch’s engineering business, especially in South Africa, Australia, Peru, Brazil, 
and China. John actively supports the profession through membership in engineering 
organizations such as the Canadian Academy of Engineering, Canadian Institute of Mining, 
Metallurgy and Petroleum, Canadian Society for Chemical Engineering, and Professional 
Engineers Ontario. At Hatch, he is chairing several committees aimed at promoting diversity and 
inclusion, creating more opportunities for young engineers, and developing a more positive 
relationship with Indigenous communities. 
 
John has a keen interest in the engineering programs at local universities, where he has led 
seminars in engineering and project management. He is a member of the Advisory Board of 
Chemical Engineering at the University of Toronto, where he is actively involved in their curricula 
development and research activities.   
 
Ladies and gentlemen, and Ms. President, please welcome John Bianchini as a Fellow of the 
Engineering Institute of Canada. 
 
 

 

 


